Bovingdon Primary Academy, High Street, Bovingdon, Herts, HP3



## Bovingdon Primary Academy

14th November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

## Re: Warner Bros. Studio Tour - The Making of Harry Potter

We would like to take the Year 6 pupils on an exciting visit to Warner Bros Studio Tour London – The Making of Harry Potter on **Monday 8th January 2024.** As we will be basing our English work in the first half of the Spring Term on Harry Potter and watching clips from the film, we feel that this will inspire and engage the pupils and introduce them to the magic of film-making. We will leave school at **8.30am and return for 4.00pm** on this day. Please ensure children are in school for 8.15am ready to depart at 8.30am.

They will take part in a behind the scenes walking tour which will immerse the pupils into the world of Harry Potter. The studio tour features authentic sets, costumes and props from the Harry Potter film series and showcases the British artistry and talent that went into producing these world renowned movies. The pupils will also have a taught session which will look at costume design.

Children are allowed to bring with them up to £10.00 in a small named purse to visit the gift shop. If children would like to bring a digital or disposable camera with them, please give consent on Arbor. A small bag/rucksack will be needed to carry their wallet and camera. No mobile phones will be allowed.

## Children will also need to bring a nut free packed lunch and a bottle of water with them on this day in a named, disposable carrier bag.

This trip can only go ahead if we receive a positive response from parents, therefore we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £32.00 to help cover the cost of transport and entrance. If there is not enough uptake on this trip, unfortunately it will not be able to go ahead. We feel this is a highly worthwhile experience for all the pupils, therefore if you have any difficulty in making this contribution please contact the school office to arrange to speak to Mrs Breslin in complete confidence.

Please make your contribution via Arbor no later than Monday 1st January 2024.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Hall Mrs Williams Mrs Wicks

Class Teachers



Bovingdon Primary Academy, High Street, Bovingdon, Herts, HP3



